
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

______________________________________ 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO:  Board of Directors                 DATE: July 22, 2022   

 

FROM:  General Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Resolution Reinstituting Facial Masking Requirements   

 

 

At the July 28, 2022 Board meeting, Director Dufty requested that a Resolution reinstituting, 

within the BART Customer Code of Conduct, facial masking requirements within paid areas of 

the transit system be considered on Board Matters.  

 

Please contact Deputy General Manager Michael Jones at (510) 464-6126 if you have any 

questions. 

 

 

 

    ______________________________  

                 Robert M. Powers 

 

 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 

 Executive Staff 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 08A92507-7C5A-4587-B93E-7F7C472ACB79


		2022-07-22T17:45:21-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




